
I am writing this in protest to the bill sb941.  This bill will make ordinary citizens criminals  by 
the simple fact that exchange of fire arms should not be restricted among trust worthy citizens.  I 
do agree that back ground checks between private party sales, but the transfer of arms should not 
be part of this bill.  If  I need a friend to hold my fire arms while on vacation or a friend would 
like to use my fire arm for hunting or sporting purpose should not subject me to committing a 
crime which if this law is passed would do that.  I further support the recall of any politicians that 
vote to pass this and in the future will not get my vote.  Further to list this bill as an emergency is 
playing politics to keep this out of the people or Oregon's decision.  This bill should go to 
the VOTE OF THE PEOPLE. 
 
Diana Del Carlo,   
 


